## WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL



## ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL

SCHOOL LANE, ASHURST, WEST SUSSEX BN44 3AY



Headteachers: Mrs T Clarke BA (Hons) English & Education
Mrs S Smith BA (Hons) RE & English PGCE

Email: office@ashurstcofe-pri.w-sussex.sch.uk

**Telephone:** 01403 710426

www.ashurstcofe-pri.w-sussex.uk

Fax: 01403 710765

## HOME SCHOOLING & REMOTE LEARNING JANUARY 2021 SPRING TERM UPDATE

Dear Parents/Carers

5th January 2021

Following the latest guidance from the Department of Education, Ashurst CE Aided Primary School, along with other schools, is committed to providing remote learning opportunities that match in with the current curriculum subjects being taught within each school day.

For access to Ashurst Primary School's daily lesson activities your child should log-in to their 'G-Suite for Education' account - details attached. Please note usernames & passwords have been re-set, please use the account details as attached for Spring Term 2021 access.

There you will see weekly timetables with a range of resources for activities as appropriate. Online lessons and activities are also available on the school's 'Purple Mash' Online Learning portal, together with the Oak Academy & BBC Bitesize website resources to support learning whilst your child is at home.

**G-Suite** and **Purple Mash** can be accessed via the school's website. Using an Internet Browser (Google Chrome recommended), go to the 'Pupils' tab - 'Pupil Resources', there you will see direct links to log-in areas.

For Oak Academy resources please click the following link: <a href="https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year">https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year</a>, and select your child's year group.

We also ask that you read with them (ideally 20 minutes a day.) 'TT Rock Stars' can be used for daily times-table practise - login details attached.

Obviously if your child is ill or becomes ill, we do not expect them to be working.

School will be arranging 'live' links via 'Google Meet', and/or telephone conversations, as appropriate. Parents will be kept informed of times and days when staff members are available.

In the meantime, should you have any queries at all, please contact School Office office@ashurstcofe-pri.w-sussex.sch.uk or tel: 01403 710426.

Kind regards,

Mrs T Clarke, Mrs S Smith Co-Headteachers

Mist danto

& the Ashurst team